
 
 
 
 
 
 

Organizational Overview 
 
Americans for Homeopathy Choice (AFHC) is a national, nonpartisan, nonprofit 
organization representing the interests of more than six million Americans who 
regularly rely on homeopathy to restore and maintain their health. We are focused on 
safeguarding the freedom to choose homeopathy for all Americans. 
 
Our funding comes primarily from consumers of homeopathic medicines:  mothers and 
daughters, fathers and sons, grandfathers and grandmothers, people in all walks of life. 
In addition, we receive support from health practitioners of all types including medical 
doctors who prescribe homeopathic medicines for their patients and from pharmacies 
which manufacture and distribute those medicines. 
 
We have a nationwide group of officers and volunteers who help us spread awareness 
and gather support for our activities. 
 
We believe modern medicine can co-exist with homeopathy and other traditional 
healing arts.  We think the full array of treatment options should be available to 
physicians and patients. And, we believe that responsibility for health decisions ought to 
rest with the adult who is being treated or whose children are being treated. 
 
AFHC was formed in 2018 in response to a conceptually flawed and poorly worded 
proposal by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration that, if adopted, would lower 
standards for the manufacture of homeopathic medicines and could lead to bans on 
broad categories of those medicines due, in part, to a misunderstanding of how 
homeopathy works. 
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Contact Information 
 
Paola Brown, President 
Americans for Homeopathy Choice 
 
Cell:  (202) 630-8301 
Email:  Info@HomeopathyChoice.org 
 
Mailing Address: 
 
1601  18th Street NW, Suite 4 
Washington, DC 20009 
 


